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12 November 2021
Dear Stakeholders,

The year 2020 was without precedent, as communities, companies and countries sought to cope with
the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, which continues to this day. APRIL Group joined others in the
national and global community in reaffirming its commitments to sustainable business to achieve a
positive impact on climate, nature and people over the coming decade.

With this letter and the submission of our 2020 Sustainability Report, as part of our annual
Communication on Progress, | can confirm that PT. Riau Andalan Pulp and Paper (PT. RAPP), the
operating arm of APRIL Group, supports the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact
(UNGC) on human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption and is committed to incorporating
these principles into our operations.

As documented in our Sustainability Report, we are committed to reporting on our performance and
progress with the ongoing implementation of the different elements of our sustainability strategy. This
includes reporting on our continuing efforts to improve our operational efficiency, especially in terms of
our energy and water consumption, and our use of renewable sources.

We look forward to continued engagement with our stakeholders in Indonesia and in other countries as
we continue to evolve our sustainability vision.

Youpys sincerely,

. o
Sihot-Aritonang
President Director, PT. Riau Andalan Pulp and Paper



